
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD MINUTES 

MARCH 26, 2020 

 

1. There was no meeting because of the lock-down as a result of COVID-19 pandemic therefore there 

were no minutes. 

2. All applications were passed to the April meeting for disposition. 

By H. Paul Berlejung, zoning administrator, on behalf of the DRB 


